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Announcement

It is our deepest regrets to announce the loss of our very dear
friend and co-worker Rocky Rollins.

Rocky passed away at his home on Sunday afternoon,
November 9, 2014.

Rocky will be greatly missed by all of us at Carter York and
all who knew and worked with Rocky.

Please keep Rocky’s family in your thoughts and prayers
during this time of their bereavement.
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